
 
24th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

World Book Day and Scholastic Book Fair 

 

World Book Day will take place on Thursday 6th March this year. To celebrate the day, the children and staff are 

again welcome to come to school dressed as their favourite book character.  

 

Many special activities will take place throughout the day, including Reading Buddies, where the children will 

have the opportunity to read with children from other classes, live draw-along illustration sessions, and of course 

many opportunities to talk about and read books! 

 

Your child will also receive a World Book Day £1 token. You can exchange your token for one of the World Book 

Day £1 books (available in bookstores) or alternatively, use it to receive £1 off any other children’s book of your 

choice.  

 

Some more information about what families can do on World Book Day, as well as what books you can use the 

token on, can be found here: https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 

 

We will also be accepting the £1 tokens at our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair, commencing Tuesday 11th March - 

Monday 17th March. This will be hosted from 3pm in the school hall for the duration of the week. It is a 

wonderful opportunity for you to come and purchase some great books with your child that have been specially 

selected for schools across the country. More information about the Book Fair will be shared closer to the time, 

including the QR code used for payments as again it will be a cashless Book Fair.  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

  

Miss Whiting  

English Subject Leader 
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